Chairman Slaughter mentioned he had spoken to the Chairman of Berrien County and Berrien County
has an interest in working with Lowndes County to maintain this area with possible compensation
required.

Vertiv Service Contract for the Liebert UPS at the 911 Center & the Four (4) Tower Sites, 911
Director, Danny Weeks, presented the request in the amount of $27,400.00. Mr. Weeks stated this
agreement will provide maintenance and battery replacement for the 911 Center and four tower sites
used by 911 operations.

Motorola SUAII (Evergreen), 911 Director, Danny Weeks presented the item stating this agreement
with Motorola SUAII (Evergreen) will allow Lowndes County to maintain a current system by providing
system upgrades every two years, as well as 24/7 support. Mr. Weeks stated this is a budgeted item
and Lowndes County will pay Motorola a monthly amount of $40,776.00.

Abandonment of a Portion of Boring Pond Lane, Director of Engineering Services, Chad McLeod,
presented the item. Mr. McLeod stated the Commission made the initial determination at the July 12,
2022 regular session meeting, adding the request remains ready for final consideration. Mr. McLeod
stated this item should be listed under the 'Public Hearings' section instead of the 'For Consideration’
section on the agenda.

Adopt Resolution Accepting the Water and Sewer Infrastructure for West Schoolhouse Pond
Subdivision, Director of Engineering Services, Chad McLeod, presented the item. Mr. McLeod stated
Lowndes County is only accepting water and sewer infrastructure.

REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes, requested an executive session for the purpose of privileged attorney-
client communication regarding potential or pending litigation. At 8:40 a.m. Vice Chairman Orenstein
made a motion to enter into executive session for the purpose of privileged attorney-client
communication regarding potential or pending litigation, Commissioner Evans second. All voted in
favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

ADJOURNMENT

At 9:11 a.m. Chairman Slaughter reconvened the work session with no additional information being
discussed. Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the work session meeting, Commissioner
Marshall second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting.



